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KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

STAFF NOTE 
 

Review Item: 

 

2018-2020 Executive Budget Recommendation regarding P-12 education 

 

Rationale: 

 

To discuss and review the current draft of the 2018-2020 Executive Budget. 

 

Applicable Statute or Regulation: 

 

KRS 48.100 

 

History/Background: 

 

Existing Policy: The Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) submitted the 2018-

2020 Agency Biennial Budget Request to the Governor’s Office on November 1, 2017. 

 

Summary: At the October 2017 meeting, the KBE approved the KDE 2018-2020 

Biennial Budget Request. This request was submitted to the Office of the State Budget 

Director (OSBD) on November 1, 2017. OSBD reviewed and considered the contents of 

the request for inclusion in the Governor’s 2018-2020 Executive Budget 

Recommendation. HB200 was introduced on January 16, 2018, and passed out of the 

House on March 1, 2018. The presentation to the KBE will provide an update on the 

bill’s progress toward final approval. 

 

Budget Impact: Sufficient funding for education programs is essential for all students to 

achieve academic proficiency. 

 

Contact Person: 
 

Robin Kinney, Associate Commissioner  Charles Harman, Director   

Office of Administration and Support  Division of Budget & Financial Management 

(502) 564-1976  (502) 564-2351 

robin.kinney@education.ky.gov   charles.harman@education.ky.gov 

 
_______________________ 

Commissioner of Education 
 

Date: 
 

April 2018 
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